

## Office of the Secretary General to the President

6 February, 2012

Mr. William James Maguire Lee House Cappagh Askeaton Co. Limerick

Dear Mr. Maguire,

Thank you for your letter of I January, 2012 to President Higgins, the contents of which have been noted.

The President is grateful for your thoughtfulness in writing and sends his good wishes.

Yours sincerely,

Caroline Kalo

Secretariat

The Provident is grandful for your chrongail fluers in writing end sends his glood walted

leady you for your reter of a finnerly, sond to Breildent Higgins, the conteads